
Assessment Committee Meeting 
April 26, 2012 

 
Present:  Mary Ann Traxler, Nancy Turner, Kitty Green 
 
Kitty reported that the NCATE Annual Report was filed on time.  She gave the committee copies 
and explained the responses.  She hopes to get feedback, as that would tell us we were going in 
the right direction.  She will contact Stephanie to see if we’ll hear anything. 
 
We went over the schematic to check if we’re doing what we said we’re doing—yes, we are. 
 
Kitty shared the grades on the Critical Reflection on Teacher Standards paper from EDUC 346.  
She noted that this is an amazing group of candidates and that their writing was very strong.  The 
oral presentations that were based on these papers were quite thorough. 
 
Kitty reported that we have added questions to the College surveys of alumnae 1 and 5 years out.  
The questions are linked to our learning outcomes.   
 
The surveys go out electronically and our questions will be linked to the survey.  IR indicates 
that if the response isn’t good, they will go out by mail.  IR provided email addresses, so the 
Education questions will come from Kitty’s email address. 


